
 

Newsletter 

We are committed to safeguarding children and young people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
Last week’s Pupils of the Week 

Last week’s Pupils of the Week were:  

Shaun, Lydia, Lexy, Jack, Ruby, Ellen, Sophie, Liam, Emily, Libby, Paige, Tayyib, 
Harrison, Baylen and the whole of USA class! 

We are so proud of our excellent role models who continually make us proud! 

 

Friday 12th May 2017 

Attendance so far this year 

Reception = 95.2% 

Year 1 = 93.8% 

Year 2 = 95.1% 

Year 3 = 94.3% 

Year 4 = 95.4% 

Year 5 = 95.1% 

Year 6 = 96.3% 

Attendance for this week 

Reception = 94.6% 

Year 1 = 94.5% 

Year 2 = 95.7% 

Year 3 = 93.1% 

Year 4 = 95.4% 

Year 5 = 97.5% 

Year 6 = 99% 

Our      

target is 

96% 

Current Whole 

School 

95% 
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Whole Academy Diary Dates 

Week Commencing 15th May—Year 2 SATS (over 2 weeks) 

Thursday 18th May—Year 1 trip to Hardwick Hall 

Week commencing 22nd May—Parental Workshops in all Year Groups —To be confirmed 

Friday 26th May—Break up for May Half term (Nursery children dress up as pirates) 

Monday 5th June—Children return to school at 8.45 am 

Tuesday 6th June—Class Photo Day 

Week commencing June 12th—Phonics Screening in Year1 and 2 all week 

Friday 30th June—Training Day for teacher—no children at school 

Week Commencing 3rd July  —Transition week to secondary school and all year groups move up for 3 
days—TBA 

4th July— 30 children to go to The Big Sing at The Sage (To be arranged) 

TBC—Whole school trip to the seaside 

 

Miss Sanderson—New appointment in the office 

Miss Sanderson is our new Apprentice Administrator in the school    

office.  She has just started her role and is working hard to get to know 

all of our children and families.  Please be patient with her whilst she 

learns all of our policies and procedures.  (Yes, we now have 2 staff       

members called Miss Sanderson - our PSA has the same name!) 


